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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kelly Brennan, Long Range Planner III 

DATE: June 1, 2025 

RE: 25TP015 – Rapid Transit System Agency Safety Plan – Safety 

Performance Targets  

The Federal Transit Administration requires Rapid Transit System develop a Public 

Transportation Agency Safety Plan (PTASP) that includes the processes and procedures to 

implement a Safety Management System.  As part of the Plan requirements, Rapid Transit 

System provides safety performance targets to the MPO.  The safety Performance Targets can 

be found on page four of the PTASP.    

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends acknowledgement of the Rapid 

Transit System Agency Safety Plan - Safety Performance Targets. 

 
 
 

 


